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Re:

Curriculum Changes Fall 2004

The Dental Hygiene Department, in a review of its curriculum as part of the University’s Curriculum Efficiency Plan, is proposing four changes to the program.  The Department’s proposal is to integrate the following courses: 
1) Oral Health Promotion and Preclinical Dental Hygiene
2) Oral Health Promotion and Clinical Dental Hygiene I

3) Periodontal Clinic and Internship
4) Dental Marketplace and Career Management
Oral Promotion, Periodontal Clinic and the Dental Marketplace courses are being modified to reduce redundancy and to integrate the applied and didactic information into existing courses.  These courses will be deleted from the Dental Hygiene BS Extended Major requirement.  Implementing these changes will reduce the number of credit hours in the Major Requirements from 82 to 80.
